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Celbridge Youth Drama are hosting their  first ever Young Writers and Directors Festival, the ‘Play On’ Drama Festival in the Salesian College, Celbridge from Sat 29th to Sunday 30th October 2005. 

The festival’s main focus is towards the development of young writers and directors from within Youth Theatres around Kildare. The festival will be showing both films and new plays directed by the young people themselves. Ballitore Youth Theatre and Kildare Youth Theatre are both involved in the festival alongside Celbridge.

The festival runs over the Hallowe’en Bank Holiday weekend, shows start at 2pm on Saturday and at 5pm on Sunday. There will also be dance and drama workshops in the morning on Sunday, which are open to Youth Theatre members only.

First time directors from Celbridge include Gráinne Haydn with her own play ‘Everlasting’ and also Julie O’Neill and Deirdre Carr exploring the one of the oldest plays, the Greek tragedy, with their adaptation of Sophocles’s Antigone. Ballitore Youth Theatre are bringing ‘That Was No lady, That Was A Private Eye’, directed by Catherine Daynes and an extract from ‘The Diary of Anne Frank’ directed by Deirdre Callaghan. There will also be a number of films shown directed by Ballitore Youth Theatre and Kildare Youth theatre. 

 Young people and adults alike are most welcome to come and see this wonderful work by the youth theatre members, tickets are 2 or 5 for a day pass to the festival.

Celbridge Youth Drama have been in existence for over three years, and are based in the Mill Community Centre, Celbridge.

If you would like more information please ring the Festival Co-ordinator, Lucy Bell on 087-6508226 or email celbridgeyouthdrama@hotmail.com. You can also visit our website on www.kildare.ie/celbridgeyouthdrama 

This project has been gratefully funded by Action South Kildare and our video equipment by Intel Ireland.
